

May 21st, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians

In preparation for next year, we ask that all grade one students (2015-2016) bring \$45.00, in order that we may purchase your child's school supplies in bulk. This money would also help cover cooking supplies, field trip expenses, craft material, an agenda and headphones. We ask that this \$45.00 be paid by *June 5th* because we will be placing the order before the end of this school year. In September, your child will only need indoor sneakers and a book bag. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours truly,

Grade One Teachers